
Dear Healthcare Provider, 

We are excited to introduce our new Organ Donation Program aimed at increasing awareness 

and participation in organ donation within our community. 

As a healthcare provider, your role is crucial in educating patients and families about the 

importance of organ donation. This program will provide you with resources, training, and 

support to facilitate discussions about organ donation with your patients. 

We invite you to participate in our upcoming orientation session on [Date and Time]. During this 

session, we will discuss: 

• The significance of organ donation 

• How to have conversations about organ donation 

• Resources available for you and your patients 

By collaborating with us, you can help save lives and make a profound impact in our community. 

Please confirm your attendance by [RSVP Date]. 

Thank you for your commitment to patient care and for considering being a champion of organ 

donation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


